
 

 

JOHN B. VAN DE NORTH, JR. 
jvandenorth@larsonking.com 

D 651-312-6594 
 
 
May 16, 2024 

VIA EMAIL 
 
Mark Briol, mark@briollaw.com 
Scott Benson, scott@briollaw.com 
Jared Shepherd, jshepherd@ck-law.com 
Shayna Sacks, SSacks@napolilaw.com 
 

Erin Dickinson, ekd@cruegerdickinson.com 
Yvonne Flaherty, ymflaherty@locklaw.com 
David Asp, dwasp@locklaw.com 
Gale Pearson, gpearson@fnlawfirm.com 
 

 
RE: Opioid Litigation Settlement / Backstop Fund Workshop  
 
Dear All:  

      Enclosed is a letter I received yesterday from James Canaday, Deputy AG for the 
Minnesota OAG. Please review it and respond to me with copies to other counsel by close 
of business, (5:00 CST) on May 29, 2024. If you would meet, confer and submit a 
consolidated response, if possible, that could expedite issuance of my Final Order.  

 My plan is to allow the OAG seven days from receipt of your response(s) for any 
reply comments. I also intend to publish the OAG letter as well as any response(s) and 
reply on the OAG website. 

       Let me know right away if there is an objection to the process set out above. 
Otherwise, I look forward to your submission(s) on or before May 29.  

Best regards, 

 
 

s/ John B. Van de North, Jr. 
 

JOHN B. VAN DE NORTH, JR. 

mailto:mark@briollaw.com
mailto:scott@briollaw.com
mailto:jshepherd@ck-law.com
mailto:SSacks@napolilaw.com
mailto:ekd@cruegerdickinson.com
mailto:ymflaherty@locklaw.com
mailto:dwasp@locklaw.com
mailto:gpearson@fnlawfirm.com

